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ATTENTION! HORSES APPEAR IN THE CAMPUS!  
 

“It’s a real horse!” one student said surprisingly. “The horse is

eating carrot right now!” the other cried out. Last Thursday (March 17),

passer-bys in front of Chueh-sheng Memorial Library would be very stunned

by a brown Holland horse and a white pony ambling in the campus. They were

elegant with their smooth and shinning fur. Later, it came to be known

that these two horses were delivered by TKU Horse Club from Sha Hai Kuan

Equestrian Club (where the members of TKU Horse Club practice their

horsemanship) in order to recruit new members. The two horses arrested

many people’s attention. Some of them could not stand touching them while

the horses were good-naturally “suffering” from such a “disturbance”.
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